
Central Middle School
Opt-Out Form

The seventh grade class will be visiting North Elementary School on the morning of
Wednesday, April 12, 2023.

Your student is asked to arrive at the 5-12 Building at regular scheduled start time, and will be
bussed to North Elementary School after school begins to read to our elementary students

throughout the morning. They will then finish the rest of the school day in their classrooms after
being bussed back to their school in time for lunch.

By submitting this form, you do not give permission for your child to participate in the morning
reading activity at North Elementary School.

If no form is submitted, then it will be assumed that your student has permission to participate.
Thank you.

Name of Student:____________________________________________

Parent’s Name(s) :___________________________________________

__________________________________________________________

Parent’s Phone Number(s): ____________________________________

__________________________________________________________

Please return this Opt-Out Form if you do not want your child participating before
Tuesday, April 11, 2023.


